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May 27, 2

Mr. Joe Tobben, President of TBJ Sewer System, Inc . ("TBJ"), has asked that I
respond to your letter of May 21, 2003 concerning the elements of Staffs recommendation
in the referenced case, Please be advised that Mr. Tobben confirms his agreement with
Staffs proposed requirements and conditions (including the assumptions upon which said
requirements and conditions are premised) and, also, Staffs proposed rates and charges for
the two new systems. Mr. Tobben understands that Staff will include in its final
recommendation that the Commission authorize the company to pledge its assets as a
collateral for the loan the company will be taking out for the purpose of constructing the
sewer projects .

Thank you for your consideration and courtesies .
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